

LIVERPOOL HEALTH AUTHORITY ROYAL LIVERPOOL HOSPITAL

Prescot Street, Liverpool L7 8XP Telephone: 051-709 0141

Your Ref:

Our Ref: JMD/HLB

If telephoning please ask for: Rat. GRO-C

1st July 1986

Mr.	GRO-A	<u> </u>	
GRO-A			
L			

Dear Mr. GRO-A,

We now have your final HTLV 3 results from Manchester and unfortunately they are positive. They do add the rider that we should repeat this test when next we see you but I think you should now assume that you are HTLV positive and take the precautions which we discussed the last time we met. I am sorry this is not good news, if you do want to discuss this further then of course I will see you in the department anytime.

Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

DR. J.M. DAVIES Consultant Haematologist